
Town of South Bruce Peninsula 
315 George Street 
PO Box 310 
Wiarton ON N0H 2T0 
519-534-1400  
1-877-534-1400 

 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
 

Press Release 17       October 5, 2020 at 4:00 pm 
 
Municipal Office Open for Essential Business Only 
 
Due to the second wave of COVID 19, The Town of South Bruce Peninsula is 
reminding the public that the municipal office located at 315 George Street, Wiarton 
will accept customers for essential business only.  Essential business is considered to 
be the payment of taxes and accounts receivable, in addition to picking up licenses 
and permits. These protocols are in effect until further notice.  Office hours are 8:30am 
to 4:30pm Monday to Friday, excluding holidays.   
 
Customers are encouraged to contact staff by telephone or email.  If you must attend 
Town Hall, upon arrival, customers will ring a doorbell at the south entrance to Town 
Hall. Only one person may enter at a time and will be asked to sanitize their hands 
before entering. Masks must be worn so please bring your own. We cannot supply 
them.   
    
We would like to remind the public that if they have a fever, cough, runny nose, sore 
throat or shortness of breath that they should not visit the office. Instead, please use 
our online services at www.southbrucepeninsula.com or contact our office for support 
at 519-534-1400. 
 
Attendance at public meetings and Council meetings is permitted however, the 
number of attendees permitted in the Council Chambers is limited due to the 
requirement to physical distance.  Attendance is permitted on a first come, first served 
basis and in cases of public meetings, you may be required to wait outside until called 
upon to speak. 
 
Thank you 
 
Janice Jackson, Mayor 
Town of South Bruce Peninsula 
janice.jackson@southbrucepeninsula.com 
519-534-1400 ext 200  
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